24% October 2017
Dear Parents
Year 3 & 4 Hotshots Basketball Competition — Tuesday 7" November 2017. 3-30pm to 4.45pm

The Year 3 & 4 children have been invited to take part in the School Games Hotshots competition at
Stocksbridge High School on the above date. This is a great opportunity for the children to meet and compete
with other children in the local area.

Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school ,Children need a white T-Shirt (not vests) black shorts
and suitable footwear,either pumps or trainers.

Also, please can you ensure that you child has their water bottle in school at all times — especially for PE and the
after school clubs. For the competition, the children will need:-

e Correct PE kit
e Water
e Healthly snack.

We will walk the children over to school for 3.30pm, you will then need to collect your child/ children for the main
Sports Hall at 4.45pm ( please note earlier collection time) If you are able to help walk the children over to the
High School, this would be appreciated.

Please return your slip by Thursday 26™ October 2017.

Thank you
Nicola Beaumont

mailto:nbeaumont@st-anns.sheffield.sch.uk

Name of child

Attending the Hotshots competition on Tuesday 7*" November 2017.

| will collect my child from the High School at 4.45pm
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